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NOTICE TO INDUSTRY 
OPERATING MARGINS GAS REPROFILING 

6TH APRIL 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Industry Colleague, 

National Grid Gas Transmission wish to confirm that the Operating Margins Gas Reprofiling 

activity will be conducted during May 2020. This is in accordance with our licence obligation 

Special Condition 8C, Section K of Uniform Network Code, and subsequent Modification 

605s, Due to a lower volume requirement we will utilise an appropriate market trading 

mechanism instead of conducting an electronic tender exercise.  

 

 
 
Many thanks,  

National Grid Gas Transmission 
Box.GasContractServices@nationalgrid.com 
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